
STUDENT RECORDING PERMISSION 
 
 

 
Dear Parent/Guardian, 

 
Your child is participating in Ausdance ACT’s Youth Dance Festival at Canberra Theatre. 
Youth Dance Festival is being filmed on digital video and photographed. This provides a 
record of the students’ achievements and creates a digital download as well as 
photographs for sale to parents and schools. 

Photographs and footage from Dance Fest taken by Ausdance ACT will be used for 
marketing purposes, reporting, general promotion of dance in the ACT, and on our 
Facebook page, Instagram feed and Ausdance ACT website. Students will not be 
individually identified at any time. A professional photographer will be taking photos for 
you and the school to purchase by completing a photo order form after the show.  

 
Please sign and return this form to your Dance Teacher by Friday 17th October 2025. 
Please contact them if you have any concerns - we want everyone to have the best 
experience! 

 
Thank you. 

 

 

 
I give my consent to be filmed & photographed with footage to be used for publication, 
sale, and broadcast, as part of Ausdance ACT’s Youth Dance Festival. 

 

Student name 
(please print) 

 

Signature 
 

Date  

If under 18: 

Parent or Guardian 
Signature 

 

Parent or Guardian 
Name (please print) 

 

 

 

FORM DUE BY: 17th October 2025 


